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LEWD AND LASCIVIOUS INCIDENT 
September 30th, 2022 

 
UPDATE: The subject below has been identified and placed under arrest.  Thanks to 

everyone who contacted UPD with helpful tips. 
 

On September 16th at approximately 3:30 pm, the subject pictured below is alleged to have exposed himself to 
another person at the Poynter Library.  He was last seen crossing 4th Street South near 8th Avenue.  If you 
have any information regarding this person or see the person please contact the University Police at 727-
873-4444. 
 
Remember See Something Say Something.  For additional information or other assistance please contact the 
University Police. 
 
 

   
 
 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx

